Subject: Re: new 4 Pis near completion finally
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 21 Jul 2009 17:29:55 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

No problem at all with the insulation near the port. It's normal for the sheet on the back to be
about an inch or inch and a half away from the internal opening of the port.
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